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Me and several retail forex traders are absolutely against this new proposal to try and reduce the
margin in FX trading...i mean cmon guys it seems as if you dont want us to make money...some of
us rely on this as a source of income...this is going to cause alot of anger...this is going to turn out
like the SEC pattern day trading rule...which is pretty sad...I and many traders would kindly like to
ask to please reconsider.
Thanks,
Sal Rahaman
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